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WILSON

WEED PREVENTER

GRANULAR

COVER UP TO 16 SQUARE METRES

Prevents crabgrass, other grasses
and certain annual weeds in flower beds, rock gardens,

lawns, around shrubs and ornamentals.

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 13657 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  Chlorthal 5%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

500 g

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
DUNDAS, ONTARIO  L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  This product kills germinating seeds of
crabgrass and other grasses, also the seeds of common chickweed,
lambsquarters and purslane.  Proper application may give control
up to four months.  Growing grasses and weeds are not controlled. 
The results on muck soil are uncertain.

LAWNS:  Apply 35 g per square metre (this package per 14 square
metres), in early spring between melting of snow and mid-May. 
(When Forsythia blooms drop).  Spread evenly over area when grass
is dry.  Water thoroughly within 3 to 4 days.  Do not apply on
newly seeded lawn until after first mowing.  (September is the
best time for seeding lawns).

FLOWERS, SHRUBS, ROCK GARDENS:  Apply at any time after growing
weeds and grasses are removed; early spring is preferred as seeds
have not yet germinated.  Use 31 g per square metre (this package
per 16 square metres). Your ornamental plants are not harmed,
provided their foliage is dry when applying, but do NOT apply on



carnation, celosia, geum, pansy, phlox, snapdragon, sweet William
and Vinca minor, as injury may be caused.  Water area within 3 to
4 days.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Avoid contact with eyes and skin.  Wash after
handling. Do not feed grass clippings.  Store in dry place away
from food, feed and seed.  Dispose of empty container as garbage.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed induce vomiting; if in eyes flush with
water for 15 minutes.  Get medical attention at once.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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